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48 Hours of 4-H

The 48 Hours of 4-H Service Project was a success! 

The Nearman 4-H Club hosted this year’s 48 Hours of 4-H
Service Project. On October 14th, the Nearman 4-H Club
delivered their donations to the Humane Society of Greater
Kansas City. Donations included dog and cat food, kitty litter,
pet treats, soaps, laundry detergent, and handmade pet toys
made by the Piper and Wolcott Wanderers 4-H Clubs.

Thank you to everyone who donated! The animals and staff at
the Humane Society are incredibly grateful for your donations!



Be sure to complete your 4-H Online enrollment
The one time $15 enrollment fee is due to 4-H Online by
November 15.
All enrolled 4-Hers need to also enroll in at least one
project area. 
Additional projects can be added at any time through
the 4-H Year up until May 1st.  
Like and follow the Wyandotte County 4-H Facebook
page for info, updates, and activities! 

The New 4-H Year is here! 

The 4-H Year will run from October 1, 2023 to September 30,
2024.
Reminders: 

Welcome to the New 4-H Year!

Check out the
4-H Project

Selection Guide
for a summary
of each of the

projects.

https://bookstore.ksre.ksu.edu/pubs/4H1065.pdf
https://bookstore.ksre.ksu.edu/pubs/4H1065.pdf


4-H Curriculum and Resources

Check out the free resources available at the WyCo Extension
Office! Project curriculum, introductory guides to projects, and
project donations are available for 4-Hers. Donations to the 4-H
program are posted on the 4-H Facebook page as they are received
and are distributed on a first come first serve bases.

Printed introductory
curriculum and hand

books for most
projects

Entomology display case and three
monarch butterflies 



 23-24 Schedule for State Wide 
4-H Events

Updated Project Names

K-State has updated the list and names of projects that are
offered by Kansas 4-H. Most of the projects will remain the
same with slightly different names. These changes will be

reflected in 4-H Online and at the county and state fair.



Club News
Nearman Club

The new officers for the 2023-2024 4-H year were installed with a
“pot of gold” at the end of a rainbow ceremony with each officer
and the club as a whole representing a different color of the
rainbow.
Then club members enjoyed a Halloween party with refreshments
provided by each family and 4-H members dressed in their
Halloween costumes.

 

What’s your club or 4-Her up to? Send a note to
csling@ksu.edu to share accomplishments, updates, and

fun times with the WyCo 4-H community.



Events and Contests
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Kitchen Restore Project
Here is a great opportunity for clubs or 4-Hers who are wanting to help
others during the Christmas holidays!

The Kitchen Restore Project is a partnership between the Kansas City
Kansas Community College and K-State Research and Extension
Wyandotte County to provide basic kitchen items to families in need.
Donations of gently used or new kitchen items can be dropped off at the
WyCo Extension Office. This is a great service project to help those in
need while also clearing out clutter in your kitchen!



H a v e   a  s t a r  4 - H e r  t h a t  d e s e r v e s
r e c o g n i t i o n ?

H a v e  a  p i c t u r e  f r o m  a  p r o j e c t  m e e t i n g
o r  4 - H  e v e n t  t h a t  y o u  w o u l d  l i k e  t o

s h a r e  w i t h  t h e  c o m m u n i t y ?
L e t  u s  k n o w !  E m a i l  c s l i n g @ k s u . e d u

K-State Research and Extension is committed to providing equal opportunity for participation in all
programs, services and activities.  Program information may be available in languages other than

English.  Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities, including alternative means for
communication (e.g., Braille, large print, audio tape, and American Sign Language) may be requested
by contacting the event contact Casey Ling two weeks prior to the start of the event (2 weeks before
event) at (csling@ksu.edu or 913-299-9300). Requests received after this date will be honored when it

is feasible to do so.  Language access services, such as interpretation or translation of vital
information will be provided free of charge to limited English proficient individuals upon request.

To make the best better!


